
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 10TH JANUARY 2025 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Happy New Year! I hope the new year has started well for you all. 

 

It has been lovely to be back in school with the children who, I think, like 

myself, were glad to get back in a routine. Today we have been able to let 

the children out in the playground, after a couple of days of it being too 

slippy. It was delightful watching them play, hearing them giggle and 

generally seeing their joy filled faces-such a privilege.  

 

We have a long journey towards Easter but a relatively short term this 

half term. It was lovely to see some of you at ‘Book Look’ last night. 

Please don’t worry if you missed it, we have scheduled another for the 

first week back after half term—Wednesday 26th of February 3.30pm-

5pm. The staff have been busy writing your child’s mid-year ‘oil check’ 

reports. This is a short report that highlights where your child is making 

good progress and where we might need to work together to support them. 

We will have our second parent’s evening prior to the Easter holidays. As  

always, we are here to chat in-between reports and parent’s evenings.  

 

You will see on the next page our new schedule for class masses and our 

very successful class Friday worships. Please note, these may be subject 

to change, particularly the class masses, as I need to confirm the dates 

with Father. 

 

We have lots to look forward to this term with dance competitions,      

preparation for Shakespeare’s School Festival and most importantly, the 

start of the Jubilee Year of Hope. We will be celebrating this Holy Year 

with a range of events, including shared masses with our cluster schools, 

a Diocesan wide art competition and much more.  

 

God bless 

Mrs G-R 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE 

SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL HOMEPAGE 

FOREST SCHOOL 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

 

 

 

 

Mon 13—9am Mass at  

St Peter’s church 

 

PLEASE TAKE CHILDREN             

DIRECTLY TO CHURCH ON      

MONDAY MORNING, UNLESS     

ATTENDING BREAKFAST CLUB. 

STAFF WILL BE AVAILABLE AT 

CHURCH FROM 08:45AM. 

 

You are welcome to join us for 

mass. 

Please follow the link below for the LCC SEND Winter Newsletter 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/958481/send-newsletter-winter-2024.pdf 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/958481/send-newsletter-winter-2024.pdfC:/Users/office/Documents/12Pay


PE DAYS 

 

REC  WEDS & FRI 

Y1  MON & THURS 

Y2  TUES & FRI 

Y3  MON & WEDS     

Y4  WEDS & THURS 

Y5  WEDS & THURS 

Y6  WEDS & THURS 

 

School lunches 

Please order via Scopay— next week 

is: Week 1 

Menu HERE 

 

 

 

ADMISSIONS 

 

Apply for your child’s primary school place via the link 

HERE 

 

Deadline Wednesday 

15th January 2025 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY FORMS  AVAILABLE FROM 

THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR VIA LINK HERE:  

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/

admissions 

 

 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-primary-school/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/admissions
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/admissions




 

MUSIC LESSONS 

 

We also have 1:1 music lessons 

available during the school day 

that can be booked via the    

Lancashire Music Service.      

See website for further             

information. 

 

https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/ 

https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/



